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SDC-PE15N: End of Life Notice 
 September 3, 2015 

To our Valued Customers: 

 

Laird is officially announcing the end of production for the SDC-PE15N product. Due to supplier issues for critical 
components, Laird will no longer be able to produce these products.  
 
Laird is pleased to offer a last-time buy opportunity to customers for the SDC-PE15N product. The last time buy 
purchase order must be placed by December 15th, 2015. Shipments of the last time buy purchase orders must be 
received by December 31st, 2016. Last time buy purchase orders are non-cancellable, non-returnable (NCNR) 
and all units must be accepted by December 31st, 2016. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause you, but we are pleased to announce the addition of a 
new WH-PE15NBT module, which is a drop in replacement for the previous SDC-PE15N.   
 
The new WH-PE15NBT is based on the established BCM4322 WiFi radio and CSR8811 Bluetooth chipset; 
allowing for 2x2 MIMO, 802.11a/b/g/n, and BT4.0 functionality (on supported operating systems).  Additionally, 
the WH-PE15NBT will be offered in a full-height or half-height PCIe form factor.  The WH-PE15NBT will be 
compatible with Windows 7 and Windows 8.1 operating systems.  The WH-PE15NBT is expected for production 
in October, 2016.   

If you have any questions, please call your normal sales representative or one of our regional contact numbers 
below. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jay White 
Product Manager 
Embedded Wireless Solutions 
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